
Arthur E. Wright  

Community School 
Principal Teacher — Anna Mangano Vice Principal — Jennifer Hughes 

Healthy Hearts, Healthy Minds, Healthy Bodies  

and a Healthy World are built here! 
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International Dance Day  

We are so proud of all of our dancers who participated in the International Dance Day        

Assembly at West St. Paul School on Friday, April 29th. The hard work and commitment of 

our Filipino Cultural Club dancers and our Punjabi Dance groups were an inspiration to    

everyone! A huge thank you to Ms. Ranouta for her hard work with the Bangra Dance group 

and to Ms. Penano, Mr. Santiago and Mr. Nestor for their hard work with the Filipino Cultural 

Club dance troupes!  

“Dance is a conversation between body and soul.” 



Social Media Safety Tips and Information 

We would like to thank Constable Buduhan for sharing some very valuable information with some of 

our families at our Social Media Safety information evening on April 21st. We know that technology 

plays a big part in the lives of many of our children and we know how important it is to give them the 

tools and information to safely navigate this digital world. 

 Did You Know 

 Approximately 15%  of youth ages 

10-17 have had a person contact them 

over the internet with a message that 

was sexual in content 

 Approximately 32% of kids delete 

browsing history, have e-mail accounts 

under a pseudonym or lie about their age 

online and when setting up online ac-

counts. 

 Many social media websites require 

participants to be OVER 17 years of age. 

Make sure to check sites your children 

subscribe to in order to ensure age      

restrictions are being followed. 

How to Keep Kids Safe 

 Monitor your child’s online activity 

 Keep open lines of communication 

with your child and encourage them to 

come to you if anything is bothering them 

 Remind them to “Think Before they 

Post!” 
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Children in Mr. Bahadoosingh’s classroom, along with Ms. Pogson, shared three very beau-

tiful picture books from the series Treaty Tales. The students enjoyed the books and the 

lessons that were learned from them. Hear for yourself what some of them had to say. 

“These books taught me about the past of our country and they taught me about the strug-

gle First Nations people had. They taught me that stereotypes are not true and are just 

made up by people. I also learned about how the treaties were written and made.” -Jaskirat 

“I really enjoyed these books. They really helped my understand First Nations people. I am 

glad our classroom had the chance to read these.” -Katia 

“These books teach people of the dark history of our past with the Europeans and First Na-

tions.” -Ufuoma 

Join us for our Parent as Partners Meeting 

Tuesday, May 10, 2016 from 6:00PM-7:00PM 

Future Parents As Partners Meetings: 

Tuesday, June 14 

FOLLOW US on Twitter @AEWrightSchool 

FOLLOW  

Seven Oaks School Division @7OaksSchoolDiv 

 

Be sure to check out our school web-site @ 
http://www.7oaks.org/school/aewright/Pages/default.aspx 
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CHILDREN LEARNING and PLAYING! 

At AEW we love any opportunity we can get to celebrate the learning in our school! We 

are so pleased to be able to offer you a peek into the work we do here! 

 

The children in Mr. Tryon’s room spent 

time learning all about Africa. They worked 

hard at learning to understand culture and 

traditions and were delighted to share their 

learning with the rest of the school.  

 

Room 3 was transformed into an archive 

gallery where each child shared about 

what they learned. The replica artifacts 

that were created left everyone feeling as 

though they were right 

there in Africa! 

Thank you Room 3 for 

sharing your learning! 

 

 



 

Sugar Snap Peas 

Honeydew Melon 

Edamame 

Pineapple 

Energy Bites 

Sprouted, Whole Grain 

Toast with a Coconut 

Oil and Honey Spread 

Roasted Chickpeas 

Three Sisters Soup 

Students at Arthur E. Wright School have been preparing and 

serving healthy snacks for the entire school every day 6!  Here are 

some of the healthy snacks students have had the opportunity to 

eat and learn about.  



MAY 2016 IMPORTANT DATES! 

 Tuesday, May 10 - Divisional Cross Country 

 Thursday, May 12 - Sistema Winnipeg Fundraiser @ Maples Com-

mons 

 Monday, May 16 - PD Day - No School 

 Monday, May 23 - Victoria Day - School Closed 

 Monday, May 30 - Gr. 6 Girls Immunizations 

 Thursday, June 2 - Graduation Powwow 3:00-6:00 @ Maples Coll. 

 Tuesday, June 7 - Welcome to Kindergarten 5:30-7:00 

     

 

Welcome to Kindergarten! 

   Tuesday, June 7, 2016 

   5:30-7:00 - AEW Gym 

   Dinner Provided! 

 To our new Kindergarten friends, 

please watch for an invitation coming 

soon in the mail! 

 

For children born in 2011 

Reminder!! Reminder!! Reminder!! 

Glenlea Greenhouse plant  

pick up - Thur. June 2nd,  between 

 12:00-6:00 P.M. (more details to follow at a later date !) 

  

 

 

 

SAVE the Date! 

Seven oaks school 
division graduation 

powwow! 

June 2 

3:00-6:00 PM 

Maples Collegiate 





 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                            

Silhouettes Gymnastic Club 

Summer camp for girls age 5 years and up. 

Space is limited 

R.F. Morrison School 25 Morrison 

For more information  email 

silhouettesgymclub@gmail.com 

 

 

Spend your summer at Oak Hammock Marsh! 
 

July 1, 2016  

Celebrate Canada’s birthday at Oak Hammock Marsh Interpretive Centre with 

horse-drawn wagon rides, face painting and special birthday cupcakes! 

 

August 13 & 14, 2016  

The Dragonfly Festival is an annual event featuring Dragonfly Safaris, Face 

Painting, Food Art Contests and more! 

 

Oak Hammock Marsh is also offering weeklong camps for children ages 5 to 13 

in July and August. Camp is filled with fun indoor and outdoor themed activities 

that could include scavenger hunts, canoe adventures, outdoor cooking and 

nature crafts. 

 

For more information on special events, weekly themes or to register a camper 

please visit: http://www.oakhammockmarsh.ca, or call (204) 467-3300. 

 

http://www.oakhammockmarsh.ca/


A Community Family  event  

sponsored by  

 

the Seven Oaks Early Years Coalition 

Free Community Supper  

featuring ethnic food  

First Annual General Meeting 

Entertainment by :  Castlemoon Theatre 

May 18  5—7 p.m. 

Garden City Community Center 

 

Free books and displays of all things related to children 

0—age 6. 

RSVP to : cathy.horbas@7oaks.org 

Call: 204-927-3700 ext 12044 
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